
 

 

 
 
Dear Providers, 
 
Thank you for being a valued member of the Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Kansas (BCBSKS) 
provider network. Your commitment to delivering high-quality care to our members is essential 
for the health of Kansans. 
 
As the state’s largest and only local health plan, we're excited to share updates to our policy 
memos and statewide reimbursement rates for the 2026 contract period. Our goal is to 
maintain the quality of our provider network while enhancing experiences, improving health 
and managing costs effectively for everyone. 
 
As part of our commitment to you, our providers, we are committed to offering improved and 
streamlined services. This includes having one assigned provider relations representative for 
your BCBSKS needs, simplifying websites and improving policy memos and provider manuals. 
Additionally, BCBSKS has added new lines of business and members through TriWest and 
Healthy Blue to create more robust opportunities for our provider network. 
 
Your partnership is vital to us. Please review your statewide reimbursement rates via your 
Availity login and note the contracting deadline is Sept. 2, 2025.  No action is needed if you plan 
to continue in the BCBSKS network.  
 
We truly value your partnership and commitment to excellence. For over 80 years, we have 
supported BCBSKS members with a robust provider network, which includes over 95% of the 
eligible hospitals and providers in Kansas.  Thank you for being part of our network and our 
partner in health. 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Janne Robinson 
 
Director, Provider Relations 
 

https://apps.availity.com/web/onboarding/availity-fr-ui/#/login

